INQUIRY INTO THE STRUCTURE AND DISTRIBUTIVE EFFECTS OF THE AUSTRALIAN TAXATION SYSTEM 
The Chair of the Senate Economics References Committee, Senator Jacinta Collins, today announced that the Committee has agreed to extend the closing date for submissions to this inquiry until Monday 28 July.

Senator Collins said that the submissions received to date had illustrated the broad range of issues that the Committee may have to examine during the inquiry. To commence this process, the Committee has decided to concentrate its initial focus on issues relating to distributional justice with particular reference to:

 

         the combined effect of the welfare and taxation systems on households in different circumstances;

         consequences for social outcomes such as workforce and education participation rates;

         equity of the effective tax burden on various household types and businesses; and

         reform impact, priorities and options.

Senator Collins said that the Committee intended to hold its first hearings for this inquiry shortly after the new closing date.

For further information, contact Senator Collins on (03) 9800 2055 or the Committee Secretariat on 02 6277 3540.
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